
 

 
Town Manager’s Report 

April 17, 2019 

 

Summer roadwork—I met with Wellman Paving today to discuss a reduced price from our contract that 

is already in place (year 2 of 3). The meeting with the Road Committee was moved to tomorrow, at 

which time projects will be recommended for Board May 1 consideration. 

 

Mass Gathering Violation—The landowner has yet to make contact with the office. This will be on you 

next agenda if there remains no contact moving forward. 

 

Library— We are now hiring a part-time librarian. In the interim, the Trustees have stepped up to help 

clean things up, while Sallie has taken over the position for the short-term.  

 

Recreation—The committee met and determined that they wish to proceed with a fencing repair project 

and potentially a storage building/batting cage roof. Both vendors contacted for pricing have asked to 

come back with the snow gone to take a second look. Also, given the lack of volunteers, the committee 

has inquired about just hiring the project out. As a result, I will be working on specifications for the 

project so it can be issued. The RFP won’t require that any bid be accepted, but it may be a cost-

effective solution to ensuring project completion this year. 

 

 

 

Sun Mon Tues Weds Thurs Fri Sat 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 1 2 3 4 

6PM Selectmen 

3PM- Historic 
Panel Mtg 
6PM Selectmen 

4:45PM 
Parks Mtg 

CLOSED 
PATRIOTS DAY 

5PM- TIF Mtg 

5:30PM Road 
Comm Mtg 


